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Dear Shannon Miller,

The wildlife resources of Alaska represent a some of the best populations in the world. They are
also meaningful financial benefit to residents working within the hunting and guiding industries.
We have seen the massive risk and deadly impact Movi has had on other populations of sheep and
goats in other parts of the world and it only makes sense that we maximize the effectiveness of our
regulations to protect what we have in the State of Alaska. I believe legislation needs to include
Movi testing conducted by AAVLD accredited labs. Movi should be added to the Reportable
Disease List, and all incoming sheep and goats of all ages need to be tested. This will help limit the
further exposure and risk do our wild populations of sheep, goats, and muskoxen.
Thank you for your work in this regard. Let's get this right the first time so we don't have to recover
from a disaster later.

Myrus Granberry
Anchorage, Alaska


